
Feedback: CCPGP Gauteng Chamber Meeting 
 
Lifestyle audits: Employees of Gauteng Government 
The PSA presented this agenda item and argued that the requirements for employees to comply with the 
lifestyle audits that were initiated by the employer have become costly to PSA members and employees 
at large. The PSA highlighted that the Union’s members are required to produce bank statements that 
date from three to four years back, and such cost between R3 500 and R4 500, depending on the bank of 
a person. The PSA demanded that the employer must fund these costs so that PSA members and 
employees affected should not be prejudiced by the costs for which they never planned. 
 
The employer, through the Office of Premier, undertook that it will go back and engage the principals and 
provide a report to the CCPGP Chamber in the meeting that will be agreed to by parties to the Council. 
 
In the meantime, the report from the employer is awaited. The PSA advises members to approach their 
respective human resource departments and make an application for funding for such bank statements 
from the employer. When making such applications, members must have the specific costs of such bank 
statement issued by their banks for authenticity. The application must be accompanied by the cost 
statement from the bank. Where members encounter challenges regarding such applications they should 
communicate with the PSA via email to Mymoena.Sallie@psa.co.za. 
 
Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 
contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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